
Valentines
for 

Seniors

North Salem Recreation Department & 
Ruth Keeler Memorial Library

We want to make sure all of our seniors receive a card! 
Please register to let us know you'll help us with this goal at

www.northsalemny.org/recreation - follow the yellow 
buttons to register!

Drop your card off in the drop-box at the Rec Dept

or the Library before February 4th and we will

deliver to a resident in time for Valentine's Day!

Create a Valentine's Day

card for one of North

Salem's senior citizens &

home bound residents.

Do you know someone in North Salem that could use 
some extra cheer this Valentine's Day? 

Let us know! recreation@northsalemny.org

Need supplies? No problem! Pick up a card-making kit at the library!

http://www.northsalemny.org/recreation

